
 
 

 

 

 
November 26, 2019 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
The Commissioners of the Interstate Medical Licensure Compact Commission (IMLCC) 
held their annual meeting on Tuesday, November 19, 2019.  Part of the meeting included 
the election of officers for the IMLCC, the newly elected officers assumed their positions at 
the conclusion of the meeting.   
 

• Commissioner Timothy Terranova from Maine was elected Chair 

• Commissioner Edward Cousineau from Nevada was elected Vice Chair 

• Commissioner Christine Farrelly from Maryland was elected Treasurer 

• Commissioner Kenneth Simons from Wisconsin is now filling the role of Past Chair. 
 
Committee membership and the Committee Chairs are being assigned in accordance with 
the IMLCC Bylaws.  Regular meeting of the committees will resume in December and 
January.  The newly formed Executive Committee is scheduled for Tuesday, December 3, 
2019.  Information about the meeting can be found under the “Commission” Tab of the 
IMLCC’s webpage – imlcc.org 
 
For more information contact Marschall Smith, Executive Director at 
imlccexecutivedirector@imlcc.net 
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